
From: 

To: 

Cc:  
Bcc: 

Subject: MAF issues

Date: Thursday, 31 January 2008 2:32:27 PM

Dear 

I have been asked by my Director General to cease our commercial relationship with TCIL as it 

relates to receipt of the monthly Natex publication. 

I will schedule an appointment late next week to discuss the reasons for such a move and the 

future ahead. 

I will ask  to schedule the meeting and I am happy to come to your office if necessary. 

Kind regards . 

… would you mind scheduling a time in for me to meet with  from  
Thompson and Clarke Investigations either Thursday or Friday next week.?  Thanks 

Director 

MAF Enforcement Group 
Ballantyne House 101 Customs Street East, 

PO Box 106 231 Auckland NZ.
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